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Dear Exclusive Surveyors  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform to all exclusive surveyors that this 
Administration(PANAMA MARITIME AUTHORIY)  requires that, at least twenty four 
(24) hours, after  the completion of the survey and issuance of the provisional IBWMC, a 
copy of the same must be sent to the address ibwmc@segumar.com and the RO. 
 
Also we require the e-mail address of the ship owner/operator to which the certificate has 
been issued.  
 
 
Please find attached for your reference and waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE 
RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”. 
 

 
Many thanks and best regards, 
Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence 
Technical  Manager 
NASHA 
Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 
Mobile: (507) 6663-2687 
Fax: 314-0409 
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